## Permission Note for Grok Academy Cyber Comp

Dear Parents/Carers,

Stage Three students at Manly West will be participating in Grok Academy Cyber Comp. This is a free online competition that will help students to have a greater understanding of why it is important to protect their personal information, know how to create stronger passwords, be able to evaluate emails and text messages to reduce the risk of falling victim to scams and understand what to do if they receive a scam email or message.

The 45 minute competition will be completed in class in Week 9 or 10. Students will have the opportunity to complete a series of challenges that will test their knowledge and skills in cyber security. See this link for more

information: <a href="https://groklearning.com/cybercomp/">https://groklearning.com/cybercomp/</a>

We encourage all students to participate in this competition. It is a great opportunity for them to learn about cyber security and how to protect themselves online. If you would prefer for your child not to participate, please let their teacher know.

Thank you,

Julie Organ and Stage Three Teachers

Emailed to year year 5and 6 stage 3 Friday 16 June

and the second and the second and the second